
  

You Are Invited 

The Groundwater Sustainability Agencies of 
the Delta Mendota Subbasin invite you to 
attend their special meeting on the new, single 
Groundwater Sustainability Plan being 
proposed for the Subbasin.  
 

During this session you will learn more about 
why there is a new plan, what the plan 
includes, and the critical steps being taken to 
ensure groundwater remains sustainable. 
 
In addition to a presentation, time will be set 
aside for questions and comments. 
 
Spanish translation will be provided. 
 

To help us plan seating, your RSVP is appreciated: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RSVPJune18  

645 7th Street, Los Banos, CA 

A full copy of the Plan is HERE: 
https://deltamendota.org/draft-gsp-documents/ 


